
Martha Collins, Director of Education & Stage Director

Sarasota Youth Opera
Monday, October 7, 2024 – 4 p.m.

Church of the Redeemer –  Gillespie Hall – 222 South Palm Ave.
Free parking on Gulfstream Ave. Please use the courtyard entrance.

SARASOTA
OPERA GUILD

 $30 per person

Tickets at the door or register online with a credit card on our Facebook page.
Facebook.com/sarasotaoperaguild.

L I S T E N  & 
L E A R N

Sarasota Opera Guild is an all volunteer organization operating 
under the 501(c)3 status of Sarasota Opera Association, Inc.
Sarasota Opera Association Inc., a not-for-profit, tax-exempt 

corporation, acknowledges contributions are deductible to the 
extent of the law.

Reception following the program includes lite bites and wine.

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (1-800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE.
REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. REGISTRATION # CH429

For Sarasota Youth Opera, Miss Collins directed more than a dozen operas since 2005. 

She directed multiple operas at New York University, as well as performances at New 
England Conservatory, Opera North, Opera Mozart in New Jersey, Brevard, and with 
New Jersey Verismo Opera.

Martha has taught acting at New York University, Swarthmore College, Ryder University, 
Manitoba University, the Florence Voice Seminar in Italy, and she maintains a private 
studio for vocal and dramatic coaching in New York City.

As a singer, she performed extensively throughout her native Canada both as a 
concert and operatic performer, and has been heard on CBC's Arts National Radio in 
numerous recitals and orchestral concerts.  Her televised appearances include Micaela 
in Carmen with Vancouver Opera and the opening gala of the world Expo in Vancouver, 
both of which were aired internationally.


